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Not For Human Consumption event.

Dear S2 Parent

The use of New Psychoactive Substances (NPS) more commonly known as Legal Highs, is an issue which is receiving increasing attention nationally and the use of such products is prominent in anti social behaviour within Aberdeen City. This is particularly noticeable amongst young people and has impacted upon numerous Secondary schools, Police Scotland and communities as a whole.

Dyce Academy are piloting an event on the 11th May which is aimed at all pupils in S2 prior to moving into S3 which will be two fold. It aims to educate and raise the awareness of NPS and promote diversionary activities to discourage young people from anti social behaviour and the use of NPS.  This will be achieved by using local experts from Police Scotland, Aberdeen community partnership, Drugs Action Aberdeen, Satrosphere, Aberdeen City Alcohol and Drugs Partnership, Transition Extreme and Choices for Life.

The format of the event will involve a ‘Roadshow’ within the school Games Hall which will be an interactive tour around New Psychoactive Substances. The programme is supported by the partner organisations mentioned previously to ensure that the key messages are delivered in a meaningful format to the pupils.

At the event the pupils will be divided into small teams who will move around the various displays and activities such as an interactive crime scene. During the event the pupils will complete a questionnaire which will be marked by the organisers and a prize will be awarded to the 1st and 2nd placed teams. Examples of possible prizes will be a 1.5hr High Ropes course at Transition Extreme and Skate park/Climbing Wall coaching sessions.

The event is focused on educating young people about the risks involved with drugs and NPS products allowing them to make informed decisions. By dispelling popular misconceptions which surround NPS we will continue to raise awareness of the risks and increase the young people’s knowledge and improve their own safety.

At the end of the school day the event will also be open until 5pm for any parents and members of the community who would be interested to attend.

If you would be interested to attend the event after school on the 11th May 3.45pm – 5pm, please feel free to come along to the school where you will be directed to the Games Hall and have the opportunity to participate in some of the activities and find out further information regarding NPS.

We look forward to seeing you on the 11th May.

If you wish to discuss further any aspect of this event please feel free to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

Ian Jackson

Depute Head Teacher

	
	Education, Culture and Sport

Gayle Gorman

Director
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